Birmingham Municipal Court
April 25, 2007

Hello:

It’s that time again to honor one of our own, Presiding Judge Raymond Chambliss he
has been re-elected for four more years. And | BOBBIE WALLACE his bailiff
would like for you to share this special occasion with us, on Friday June 15, 2007. It
promises to be a great evening. I'm also trying to get different companies to donate
the cost and location. I would appreciate any help that you could give me, with
reaching my goal in this a great event, to celebrate our Presiding Judge Chambliss.
The donation will need to be received no later than the second week of May. If you
have any questions, please contact me at the numbers below.

Sincerely: =
e Y
“Bobbie Walisce
Court Bailiff
482-3847

Or

254-2447



